
BOS Meeting 5/12109, Item # 30 
Traci M Williams to: Cynthia C Johnson 05/08/2009 01 :17 PM 
Cc: Robert Slater, Jim Ware, John H Kahling 

Hi CJ, 
The Department of Transportation is requesting this item be continued off calendar. Per the Contract 
between the County and Nehemiah Construction, Inc. either party may request to go to the Dispute 
Review Board. Per the Standard Specifications, the Dispute Review Board can not meet after the Board 
has approved the Notice of Completion. The next Dispute Review Board meeting is on May 26,2009. The 
Department will bring this item in front of the Board once this matter is resolved. Let me know if you have 
any questions. 

Thank you, 
Traci Williams 
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